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*Election of Pastoral Council Members: We have 4 people who have volunteered to run for 
Pastoral Council. They are Gretchen Hupp, Lynn Morfeld, Bob Jansen, and Pat Jensen. Pastoral 
Council Elections will be held this weekend and next weekend. Every member 18 years and older 
currently registered in the Parish is eligible to vote for members of the Council. We will be voting 
for one Woman and one Man.  
*Thank You to those who have decided to become our new Lector’s and EMHC’s!  
The rural training will be at the following locations and times: 
                       August 18th- 7:00-10:00 pm at St. Isidore’s in Columbus, NE. 
                       August 21st – 1:30-4:30 pm at St. Mary’s in West Point, NE. 
                       August 28th – 1:30-4:30 pm at St. Mary’s in Norfolk, NE. 
The Mandation will be held at St. Mary’s Church in Norfolk on September 7th at 7:00pm.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Are you ready for some softball? 2nd Annual I-80 Collar Series game to be held on Father’s Day 
Priests of the  Archdiocese of Omaha and the Diocese of Lincoln will face off at Werner Park in 
Papillion on Father’s Day, June 19th, for the second ever I-80 Collar Series softball game. Proceeds 
benefit vocations in both dioceses. 
*St. Joseph’s Annual Ice Cream Social in Pierce, NE. will be held at the Parish Center on Sunday 
June 26th from 4-8 pm. Everyone welcome. Free will donation.
*Retreats of Interest:  
1. “The Art of Pausing” is a one –day retreat scheduled for June 25th, 2016 at the St. Benedict 
Retreat Center in Shuyler, NE. Hosts will be Srs. Kathleen Courtney, OSB and Marietta Kerkvliet, 
OSB from Yankton, SD. Their focus will be on how to bring more awareness and balance into our 
lives. What prevents us from taking time with God and those we love? Program fee- $30. Lunch is 
available at the center for $10.50. More info call 402-352-8819. 
2. For Adults who are Divorced, Widowed, or Legally Separated- A beginning experience (BE) 
weekend retreat is planned for June 24-26 at the Archdioceses Retreat Center, St. Joseph’s Hall, 
3330 North 60 Street, Omaha, NE. The weekend begins Friday evening at 7:00 pm, and ends 
Sunday afternoon at 4:00 pm. Open to individuals of all faith. For more info: visit 
www.beginningexperienceofomaha.org or call Kay Buhrman at 402-551-9003.  
 

                

 

 

 

                   

 

 

            

 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

 

                   Sat. June 18th - 5:30 pm                   Sun.  June 19th - 10:00 am 
Lector-        J. Buckendahl   J. Fischer  
 
EMHC-        Deacon Al    P. Hunke   
    
Servers-      A. & L. Wagner   H. Wehrle/O. Cunningham 
            
Gifts-          S. & R. Hilliges   A. & H. Hoehne 
          
Ushers-      Mike/John Lance   C. Locke/S. Pohlman 

   
Organist-    Psotta    Campbell 
Cantor-       Chilcoat    Carlson 
  
    
SHC----------------------------------------------------------  Father Jerry 
Money Counter------------------------------------------ Dan & Pam Fuerhoff 
   

Mass Intentions -   June 13th-June 19th, 2016 

                      Intention                                  From 

M. 7:25 am    Mike Boosalis   Ron and Gwenn Pohlman  

T.   7:25 am   Grant Wolken   Ralph and Shirley Wolken 

W. 7:25 am   Doug Stark    Ron and Karen Marshall 

Th. 7:25 am    Brad Lange   Verda Cardwell 

Fr.  7:25 am    NO MASS 

Sa. 5:30 pm    Clara Jensen   Genny Henn 

Su.10:00am     Mike Boosalis   Dan Huss Family                                        

Please send bulletin 
announcements to 

stpeters@stanton.net 
by Wednesday morning 

Thank You! 

 

 
 

 

          

 
 
 

 

St. Peter’s Church 

1504 Ivy Street 

Stanton, NE. 
     June 12th, 2016 

You can find St. Peter’s online at www.stpeterstanton.parishesonline.com 

Question of the Week – How can we and our children get more out of Mass? 
The Homily: The average Homily lasts approximately seven minutes, and for many 
people this is the only exposure they have to religious education all week. The 
challenge the priest faces is to develop some point from the readings, and transform 
it into a powerful teaching moment. Jesus always met people where they were, and 
from there led them to a better life. The Homily is the priest’s opportunity to 
convince people that Jesus has answers to the issues and questions they are 
struggling with. Engage: more often than not God uses a single phrase to speak to 
us. Listen. Stay open to what God might be trying to say to you. Also take time to 
discuss the Homily with your family.  
 

   Financial Stewardship 
June 5th  , 2016 

Adult Envelopes………  2,568.00 
Youth Offering……………   29.50 
Votive Lights……………..    13.00 
Maint. Envelopes………     71.00 
AD Envelopes…………….    35.00 
                        TOTAL:$2,716.50 
                         

Monthly Meetings 
KOC: First Monday at 8:00 pm 
Altar Soc: First Thur. at 1:30 
pm 
Rolls: First Sunday after Mass 
Pastoral Council: Second 
Sunday 9:00 am            

                                   

 

God loved us and sent 
his Son for the 

forgiveness of our sins   
1 John 4:10b 

http://www.beginningexperienceofomaha.org/
mailto:stpeters@stanton.net

